

April 16, 2015

Re: The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource Energy - Notice of proposed replacement of an existing telecommunications facility located at 2 Tindall Avenue, Norwalk, Connecticut.

Dear Neighboring Property Owner:

As you may be aware, The Connecticut Light and Power Company now d/b/a/ as Eversource Energy ("Eversource") owns a 120 feet tall self-supporting steel lattice tower, which was erected in 1977, on Eversource' property at 2 Tindall Avenue, Norwalk, Connecticut. Eversource plans to erect a 150 feet replacement self-supporting telecommunications tower and remove the self-supporting telecommunications tower at the Site. Eversource expects to commence and complete this replacement work later this year, following receipt of a requested ruling from the Connecticut Siting Council ("Council").

In April, 2015, Eversource will file its petition requesting a declaratory ruling of the Council concerning Eversource' proposed replacement of the telecommunication tower at the Site. Eversource understands that the Council may consider Eversource' request at its May or June regular meeting. Please refer to the Council's website for more details on the scheduled petition review meeting time and location, (http://www.ct.gov/csc/site/default.asp).

If you have questions about this work, please call Steven Florio, Eversource' Telecommunications Engineer, at 1-860-665-5611. If you would like to send comments or concerns regarding Eversource' petition to the Council, you should send them by the May regular Council meeting, via e-mail to <a href="mailto:siting.council@ct.gov">siting.council@ct.gov</a> or letter to the following address:

Connecticut Siting Council Ten Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Sincerely,

Steve Florio - Eversource Telecomm Engineering